
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Resident / Occupier, 

 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming civil work in your community that you will see an increase in vehicle 

movements during construction and traffic management which may affect your daily commute and/ or access 

to your property. 

 

Key Details 

Work Period September - November 

Affected Area Mount St, Upper Burnie (Bathurst St to Roslyn Ave) 

Works Details Removing existing footpath and kerb and install new concrete 

footpath and kerb on east side of Mount St. 

 

Work will be conducted in 3 stages –  

• Stage 1 – No. 235 to 243 Mount St 

• Stage 2 – No. 245 to 253 Mount St 

• Stage 3 – No. 255 to 259 Mount St 

Affected Use • Pedestrians must use west side footpath with safe crossing 

points near Colegrave Rd and Argyle St.  

• Driveway access to residents may be restricted as work is 

carried out, alternate safe parking locations are being 

determined 

 

We understand that this may cause some inconvenience and appreciate your 

patience and cooperation as we work to replace the footpaths.  

 

Signage and traffic management measures will be in place to help guide you 

safely around the affected areas.  

 

Should you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to 

contact our office on 03 6425 7557 or the Project Manager, Adam Butler on 0477 

225 177  

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 
Adam Butler 

Hardings Group (TAS) Pty Ltd 

Notification of Works 


